
Holiday Brunch 2024 

 
Three dozen League members gathered at the Eastside Library in mid-December for our 
traditional holiday brunch. The buffet table was full 
and the conversation robust. Friends who hadn’t 
seen each other in a few years were reunited. Some 
members picked up the Ballot Box Brew coffee and 
mugs they’d ordered as part of our fundraiser. Our 
president, Dawn Smith, gave us a quick glimpse of 
what we’ll be focusing on in the new year, and then 
we just enjoyed each other’s company 
and conversation. 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


